May 3, 2012

Prof. Carlos José Gomes Pimenta
R. Lidador 467 - 2°

Porto, 4100-308

PORTUGAL

Dear Prof. Gomes Pimenta,

The ACFE 1s proud to recognize the contributions of anti-fraud professionals
worldwide with the prestigious ACFE Outstanding Achievement Awards. I am
writing today to congratulate you on being selected this year’s Outstanding
Achievement in Outreach/Community Service.

The Outreach/Community Service Award 1s presented to an ACFE member that has
made an outstanding contribution in their community. The winner must demonstrate
having been an active volunteer in community projects that have resulted in a
recognized improvement of a community.

The awards will be presented at this year’s 23" Annual Fraud Conference &
Exhibition in Orlando, Fla., June 17-22. Attendance is not mandatory. If you do plan
on attending the conference, or if you have someone who would be able to accept
the award on your behalf, please let me know at your eatliest convenience. The
ACFE does not cover travel or conference expenses for the recipient.

Congratulations once again on receiving the Outstanding Achievement in
Outreach/Community Setvice award!

Kind Regards,

Jeff Kubiszyn

Chapter Development Manager
Association of Certified Fraud Examiners
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